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The Potter's House
810 Van Raalte Dr SW

Grand Rapids, MI 49509
Phone: 616-241-5220 

April Prayer Calendar

The Potter’s House provides a quality Christ-centered education to children of all ethnic heritages and income levels, equipping them to serve God and society to their fullest potential.

Olive- 5th grade

Alana- 5th grade Jonathan- 5th grade Willie- 5th grade Elsie- 5th grade Jonathan- 5th grade Cornelia- 5th grade 

Pray for the
Advancement
departments as they
finalize details for the
New Friends Banquet

Pray for safety for any
families that may be
traveling for spring
break this week

Pray for Mrs. Smith,
K-5th grade
Interventaion
Specialist

Pray that teachers
will find time for rest
over spring break

Pray that students in
AP classes would
excel

Prayer and praise for
everyone who
shares about the
TPH mission with
their friends and
family

Pray for ‘24 grad
Kayla, studying
Education at
Aquinas College

Solomon- 5th grade 

Jediell- 5th grade Carina- 5th grade Zoe- 5th grade Johanna- 5th grade Tirzah- 5th grade Ronaldo- 5th grade

Pray for God’s
provision over our
financial needs

Pray for the board
meeting happening
this evening

Pray for Mrs. Struck-
VanderHaak, K-1
Paraprofessional 

Pray that our
younger students
would fall in love
with learning from
an early age

Pray that our
students would
speak to one
another with love
and joy

Pray for single
parent households

Pray for ‘24 grad
Marcos, studying to
be a Master
Electrician

Tidza- 5th grade 

He is Risen! Happy
Easter!

Prayer and praise for
our support staff
such as the IT dept
and lunch service
team

Pray for Ms. Stob,
HS Math Teacher

Pray for leadership
as they make
decisions for the
future of the school

Pray for a successful
New Friends
Banquet today,
happening at lunch
and dinner

Pray that our new
friends we met at
last night’s banquet
would feel called to
get involved with
the TPH mission

Pray for ‘24 grad
Edgar, studying
Welding at Grand
Rapids Community
College

Sean- 5th grade Jeshua- 5th grade Daniel- 5th grade Michael- 5th grade Hazel- 5th grade Amara- 5th grade Evan- 5th grade

Pray for students
practicing their
perforamances for
the upcoming choir
and band concert

Pray for seniors that
will give their senior
project presentations
this week

Pray for Mr. Swiney,
Director of Major
Gifts and Capital
Campaign

Prayer and praise
for everyone in our
Partner Program

Rowan- 5th grade Isaac- 5th grade David- 5th grade Daniel- 6th grade

Pray for ‘24 grad
Marlon, studying
Business
Managment at
Grand Valley State
University

Pray that
prospective parents
would submit their
student’s
applications

Liliana- 5th grade Bradley- 5th grade Nya- 5th grade Duriel- 5th grade Isaiah- 5th grade Eva- 5th grade

Pray our clubs such
as robotics and art

Pray for students
that need additonal
academic assistance
in our Learning Lab

Pray for seniors that
are still deciding on
their post-graduation
plans, whether
college, trades, etc.

Pray that our
students would
remain on their best
behavior for the rest
of the school year

Pray for safety in the
Roosevelt Park
Neighborhood


